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October 4, 2024  
 
 
 
Cole Williams, Senior Planner, Planning and Economic Development 
City of Pembroke Pines 
601 City Center Way 
Pembroke Pines, FL 33025 
 
Re: 
Crown Padel Club  
Application for Variance - No ZV2024-0007 
 
 
 
Mr. Williams 
 
This letter is submitted on behalf of the referenced applicant. Our client requests a 
deferral of the above referenced matter from the October 10, 2024 Planning and 
Zoning meeting to its next scheduled meeting. 
 
 
Should you have any questions or need additional information, please do not 
hesitate to contact my office. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bruce Anchell 
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